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A significant milestone in the efforts to promote skill development in India

National Skill Development Corporation (NSDC) International has signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with the All 
India Institute of Medical Sciences (AIIMS) Bathinda, to create employment opportunities for Indian youth in the healthcare 
and allied sectors overseas.

The agreement aims to organise various knowledge sessions, research and development initiatives, and technical training 
programmes to help aspirants in the healthcare and allied sectors meet the demands of the global job market.

The MoU aims to make India the skill capital of the world by equipping Indian youth with the necessary skills and knowledge 
to meet global job market requirements. As part of the initiative, the NSDC team visited the Centre of Excellence inside AIIMS 
Bathinda, which is a state-of-the-art centre in healthcare.

With the healthcare and allied sectors in high demand overseas, the initiative is expected to create numerous employment 
opportunities for Indian youth, helping to boost the country's economy and make India a leading destination for skilled 
professionals in the healthcare sector.
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